
LICENSING SUB-COMMITTEE 
 

Meeting held on Friday 15 April 2016 at 10:32am in the Council Chamber, The 
Town Hall, Katharine Street, Croydon CR0 1NX 

 
 

MINUTES - PART A 
 

Present: Councillor Jane Avis, Councillor Margaret Bird and Councillor Karen 
Jewitt 
 

Absent: None 
 

Apologies: None 
 

 
The meeting was moved into the Council Chamber due to the number of people who 
wished to attend the hearing. 
 

 
A33/16 Appointment of Chair for the meeting 

 
RESOLVED:  To appoint Councillor Jane Avis as Chair for the 
meeting. 
 
 

A34/16 Disclosure of Interest 
 
None. 
 
 

A35/16 Urgent Business (if any) 
 
None. 
 
 

A36/16 Exempt Items 
 
RESOLVED:  To agree the allocation of business between Part A 
and Part B of the agenda. 
 
 

A37/16 Licensing Act 2003: Application for Review of Premises 
Licence: Dice Bar, 36 High Street, Croydon 
 
The Licensing Sub-Committee considered the application for a 
review of the premises licence at Dice Bar, 36 High Street, 
Croydon and the representations received from the Police as 
applicant contained in the report of the Executive Director ‘Place’ and 
the additional written representations received from other persons, 
the Police and the premises licence holder.   
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The Sub-Committee also considered the verbal representations 
made at the hearing by the Police, the representative of the head 
landlord and the premises licence holder and his representative. 

The Sub-Committee considered whether taking any of the following 
steps were necessary to promote the four licensing objectives: 

 To modify the conditions of the licence 

 To exclude a licensable activity from the scope of the licence 

 To remove the designated premises supervisor 

 To suspend the licence for a period not exceeding 3 months 

 To revoke the premises licence 
 

The Sub-Committee having regard to the four licensing objectives of 
the Licensing Act 2003 and the Council’s Licensing Policy 
RESOLVED to deal with the application for review of the premises 
license by REFUSING the application and not take any further steps 
appropriate to promote the licensing objectives in particular, the 
licensing objective of the prevention of crime and disorder.  The 
Sub-Committee hereby advises the premises licence holder that in 
accordance with the Council’s Licensing Police, the premises licence 
holder should ensure strict compliance with its operational policies 
including its policies relating to vulnerable victims, intoxicated 
persons, drugs and measures to avoid drink spiking within its 
premises. 

 
 
A38/16 Camera Resolution 

 
Not needed. 
 
 

 
MINUTES - PART B 

 
None  

 
  
 

The meeting concluded at 14.14pm. 
 


